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SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 

TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

10th October 2017

Agenda item     13                                  Application ref. 17/00772/TDET

Land Between 33 and 48 High Street, Newchapel

Since the preparation of the main agenda report and the published First Supplementary report 
a further letter of representation has been received raising the same objections as those 
already reported. 

Officer Response

The letter received and hereby reported does not raise anything that requires consideration.  

The period of publicity for this application expires today and any further letters of 
representation received today must be taken into consideration in the determination of the 
application.  Given that a decision on this application cannot be deferred until the next 
meeting, as that decision would be too late and the proposal would have deemed consent, it 
is requested the Head of Planning be given delegated authority to issue a decision having 
taken into consideration any additional representations received by the end of today.

The recommendation is therefore amended as follows:

The Head of Planning be given the delegated authority to determine that prior approval 
for the siting and appearance of the proposed telecommunication equipment is 
required and is GRANTED or any other decision he considers to be appropriate having 
taken into consideration any additional representations received by the end of 10th 
October.


